
NOTICE OF
SCHEDULED MEETINGS

The University of Pittsburgh –
of  the  Commonwealth
System of Higher Education –
hereby  gives  notice  of  the
cancellation  of  the  public
meeting  of  the  Governance
and  Nominating  Committee
originally scheduled to be held
virtually  at  1:30  p.m.  on
January 26, 2024.


